East Central Center for Exceptional Children

A Special Education Cooperative Serving the School Districts
Carrington, Kensal, Fessenden-Bowdon
New Rockford-Sheyenne, Oberon, Pingree-Buchanan

16 South Eighth
New Rockford, North Dakota 58356
Telephone: 701-947-5015
Fax: 701-947-5110
Denise Brandvold, Director of Special Education
Samantha Pfeiffer, Business Manager

Dear Parent/Guardian

As you may already know, your child is a part of the special education program at his/her
school. As a part of this program, he/she may receive services such as occupational therapy,
physical therapy, and/or speech therapy. In an effort to help the school with funding for these
services, we can partake in the states Medicaid reimbursement program, but only with your
consent. We are writing to ask you to help in this process by completing the enclosed form so
that we may begin billing for the services your child receives.

Billing the state Medicaid program for vour child’s School-Based Services does NOT
affect vour family’s Medicaid insurance benefits, and is at NO cost to your family, now
or in the future.

If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact Denise Brandvold at (701)947-
5015 or Denise.Brandvold@k12.nd.us

If you believe you have already received and completed this information, please disregard
this letter.

We would like to thank you for your time and assistance in making this program a success.



